

BLACKPOOL CRICKET CLUB

Executive Committee

21st January 2020

Minutes

Present: Messer's Dave Cresswell, Greg Anderton, Pete Campbell, Howard Bancroft, Joe Boniface, Simon Wrigley, Roger Garlick, Tom Myerscough and Tony Westhead

Mesdammes: Michelle Chubb

1. Apologies: Steve Boyne, Martin Lamb and Stuart Ashworth

2. Minutes:

The minutes from 15th October and the after AGM meeting on the 12th December were discussed and agreed as a true and correct record.

3 Matters Arising

Nothing to report

4. Correspondence

Nothing to report

5. Child Welfare

Nothing to report

6. Administration/Honorary Treasurer's Report

31 st December	2018	2019
Bar	£107,000	£119,504
Memberships	£311	£321

Deposits have been for the September Event

7. Bar/Pavillion

The Chairman recommended and it was agreed that the extension work should wait until after the September Event. We will start to obtain quotes in the near future, with the view of the work starting Autumn/Winter. We will also need to apply to extend the period time on our planning application.

Joe Boniface will produce some initial plans to extend the changing rooms.

We are looking into obtaining external funding from the ECB for the work to the ground and the drainage system. Blackpool Council have offered a contribution and have also agreed that a repayable loan is available.

We have had a meeting with the Music Event organisers and have informed them that we would like Soul II Soul as the supporting act. Ticket prices, bar prices and staffing were also discussed

8. Catering

Comments have been received about Andy going behind the bar, The Chairman will speak to him and limit his needs to go behind the bar.

It was noted that Sharon and the catering staff are working well and that improvements to the service have been made.

Dave Cresswell and Michelle Chubb will arrange a meeting with Andy in order to continue formalising the agreement/ partnership between BCC and Andy.

A discussion was held regarding the Bar and Catering dress code.

9. Ground

A ground committee needs to be appointed, Tom Myerscough will lead the group with help from Alan and Ray.

We need to update Sam's contract, The Chairman will speak to him regarding a new 12 month contract.

10. Cricket

We will be hosting both a Lancashire 1st and 2nd XI one day match.

The new Professional has signed his contract

Indoor Cricket Nets have started

Tom and Greg will need to have discussions regarding cricket coaches for juniors etc. As Josh is not as available as he was last year.

11. Squash .

Three out of the four teams are doing well

12. Next Meeting

7.00 pm 18th February 2020

